
Thank you so much to everyone who 

supported our fundraising. 

We have sent off:- 

The Sick Children’s Trust - £390 

Oncology Ward at Wansbeck - £390 

Children in Need - £150 

The children’s raffle winner was ticket 

493 and it went to Molly Clark in Nursery 

 

Christmas Performances 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4 

“Hey Ewe!” 

Wednesday 20th Dec 2017 at 1.30am 

and  

Thursday 21st Dec 2017 at 6.00pm 

 

Nursery and Reception 

‘Easy Cheesy Nativity’ 

Wednesday 20th December 2017 

at 9.30am 

 

All tickets available from 11th December 

24th November 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Sickness 

We have had quite a few children with a 

sickness bug this week.  Can we please 

remind you of the Health Protection 

Agency Guidelines that children must be 

excluded from school for 48 hours after 

the last sickness or diarrhoea 
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